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Dear Prospective Client: 

Thank you for your interest in our services at the Center for Audiology 
and Speech-Language Pathology at Montclair State University (CASLP). 
The CASLP is an essential part of the graduate education program in 
Audiology at Montclair State. The Clinic offers a wide range of hearing, 
balance and auditory processing evaluations to individuals of all ages. In 
addition to the evaluations the Clinic also offers comprehensive hearing 
aid services and consultations to children and adults. These services are 
provided by graduate students who are enrolled in the Doctor of 
Audiology program at the University. The students provide services under 
the direct supervision of the Clinical Staff. All members of the staff are 
certified by the American Speech-Language-Hearing Association and hold 
the New Jersey State Audiology license and the New Jersey Hearing Aid 
Dispenser license. 

Because the clinic is designed to teach students to become Audiologists, 
the time necessary to complete a valid and reliable comprehensive 
evaluation may take longer than would be expected at other facilities. In 
addition, the clinic schedule is developed each semester in accordance 
with the students’ class schedule so appointment availability may change. 
While we will make every effort to work with you it may not be possible 
to accommodate every need. 

If you are interested in scheduling an evaluation or obtain hearing aid 
services, please fill out the intake forms included in this document. Once 
completed, the forms can be scanned and returned via email at 
csdclinic@montclair.edu, mailed to the address at the left, or delivered to 
the clinic. Please do not fax these confidential forms. If you have 
received previous evaluations, please include these reports with your 
intake forms.  

We look forward to serving you. 

Sincerely, 

Faith Mogila, ScD/CCC-A 
Director of the Hearing and Balance Clinic 




